
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
1:00 PM, Monday March 8, 2021 

 
CDBG Covid 19 Response Phase 3 

Indiana Office of Community and Rural Affairs 
CDBG Program 

 
 

The City of Muncie plans to apply for a CDBG Covid 19 Response Phase 3 grant through Indiana 
Office of Community and Rural Affairs to CDBG Program to provide expanded mental health 
services for clients of the Erskine Green Training Institute (EGTI).  The program will benefit adults 

with severe disabilities.  The ETGI annual budget is $1,014,479. The grant request is $250,000. 
The grant will program costs and for the EGTI Program for a twelve-month period. 100% of the 
funding will benefit low to moderate income persons.  Citizens are invited to participate in a 
discussion about the proposed project. 
 
A public hearing to discuss the project will be held on Monday, March 8, 2021 at 1:00 PM.  The 
meeting will be held via video conference. 
  

Video Conference link:  
https://meetings.ringcentral.com/j/1496201905  

Meeting ID: 149 620 1905 
Call in only: 1(888)615-1992 

 
At the hearing there will be an opportunity to ask questions of Community Development and 
Arc of Indiana ETGI Staff.   A summary of the proposal is available for viewing on the City of 
Muncie Community Development Department Website. For additional information about the 
meeting, the project, or to arrange for special accommodations including translation services 
for those with limited English proficiency or alternative document formats contact 
gcheesman@cityofmuncie.com, or by phone at 765-747-4825. 
 

City of Muncie Community Development Department 
Gretchen Cheesman, Director 

300N. High St., Muncie, IN 47305 
 


